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CONSUMER AFFAIRS DEPARTMENT P.O. Box 1734
Atlanta, GA, 30301

May 09, 2018

Mr. Toby Timmerman

Dear Mr. Timmerman,

Thank you for contacting us at The Coca-Cola Company. We appreciate hearing from our consumers.

We appreciate your loyalty to the brand and do understand the disappointment. We will be sure to share
your comments.

If you have any other comments or questions, please feel free to write again or visit our web site at
www.coca-cola.com. Best wishes!

Sincerely,

Calls
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Pamela Teamer-Yisrael
Department Manager
Consumer Interaction Center



